
2nd January 2021 

 

Dear Parents 

We hope everyone has had a relaxing and peaceful Christmas enjoying time with your 

family.                                                                                                                                         

 

Thank you to everyone who supported our Christmas Charity Food Hamper Appeal and we 

were delighted to donate a full trolley of food supplies to Via Wings in Dromore.  Thank you 

also for the many thoughtful and generous gifts given to our staff – your kindness was much 

appreciated. 

 

Hopefully everyone has had an opportunity to browse through the videos of our Christmas 

Party and our Christmas Songs & Rhymes by clicking the links below – Thank You to Jonah’s 

dad, Danny for so kindly putting this together for 

us.                                                                                                                                                                 

          

Pre-School and Playgroup will open on Monday 11th January and we are looking forward to 

hearing all the Christmas news from the children.  We would like to thank all parents for 

your continued support in what has been a difficult year for so many and extend our best 

wishes for a Happy, Safe and Peaceful New Year. 

  

From Julie, Karen, Wendy, Lorraine, Joanne & Caitlin 


